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The Gibraltar Government welcomes the visit to Gibraltar by the Liberal Group MEPs, as it 
does all visits to Gibraltar by overseas Parliamentarians.   During their visit to Gibraltar the 
Government will extend the usual courtesies afforded to all such visiting delegations.   
Minister Holliday delivered the welcoming address to open the Liberals Meeting in 
Gibraltar.   Tomorrow he will give the visiting MEPs a brief at his offices in Europort on Port 
& Shipping matters. 
 
This evening the Chief Minister hosts a dinner at the Mount for the visiting MEPs. 
 
 
 
 
 
Note to Editors: 
 
There will be a photo/footage opportunity at the start of both events. 
 
CMs dinner: 8.30pm (Thurs) The Mount. 
Minister Holliday’s briefing 9.30 am (Fri) Office of Minister Enterprise, Development and 
Transport, Europort. 

 


